
General Committee May 31, 2021 

Communication   

Re:  Item 7.1 City of Markham Coyote Response Presentation 

 

Email from:  Bernice Royce 

Dated:  May 27, 2021 

 

To the members of the General Committee I would like to applaud the city's recommendations to 

enable both residents and coyotes to co exist 

Non feeding of wildlife should be zero tolerance and education of the public at large is a real 

priority not just re coyotes but wildlife generally 

Markham generally steps up to protect both its residents and wildlife and I trust this will be 

another instance where it does so 

Thank you for your attention and trust this will be of value at the upcoming General Committee 

meeting 

Regards 

Bernice Royce 

84 Proctor Ave 

 


